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When it comes to selling your puppies, your website is your most important tool. Think about it as the cover to the book that is your program. Does it look professional? Is it easy to navigate? Does is give buyers a positive view on your breeding program?  
The first step is hiring a website designer. We have been working with Joe at Quantum Web Design for years and highly recommend him.  
Your website should have the following “pages” of information: 
• Available Puppies – List the puppies available. Information for each litter should include the Parents registered names and pictures, short bio about the parent’s personalities, Parents ALCA/ALAA registration numbers, and of course…pictures of the puppies. We strongly recommend that you wait to identify the puppies individually until they are 7 weeks old. Otherwise, you will have families set on “Blue” because it is their favorite color.  
• Upcoming litters – Once you confirm pregnancy, You can list the upcoming litters. Information should include the Parents registered names and pictures, short bio about the parent’s personalities and Parents ALCA/ALAA registration numbers. If it is a repeat pairing, you can also include pictures of past litters.  
• Our Australian Labradoodles – This page should have all of your breeding dogs information. For each dog include: At least 2 pictures (face and standing), ALCA and ALAA Registration Numbers, Health Testing scores, Sire and Dam, a short biography and pedigree (optional)  
• About Us – Information about your family and program. Talk about why you fell in love with the breed and why you decided to raise them. Introduce the members of your family involved. This is the page that really lets the buyer get a feel for you.  
• Contact Us- How would you like to be contacted? We recommend that all families fill out an application first. It is the easiest way to answer all of their questions, and weed out those that are just looking.  
[bookmark: _Hlk536186916]Facebook is a wonderful way to stay in touch with past litters. It’s so fun when families send you pictures of your puppies on their 8th birthday! Since it’s easy to “share” pictures on Facebook, be sure that every picture you post is labeled with your Kennel Name and Registered name. For example, our pictures all say “Shadow Mountain Australian Labradoodles INC” or “Shadow Mountain’s (Dogs name)”
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